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February 13, 2009 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE REVISIONS 

 

 

 

RE: In re Application of Northwest Industrial Services, LLC d/b/a American on Site 

Services, for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Operate Motor 

Vehicles in Furnishing Solid Waste Collection Service; Docket TG-081725 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On December 12, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 02 – Prehearing Conference Order in this matter.  Order 02 set 

out the procedural schedule for this docket, including a deadline of January 30, 2009, for the 

submission of Witness and Exhibit Lists and February 18-19, 2009, for an evidentiary 

hearing to be held in Spokane, Washington. 

 

On February 10, 2009, Applicant Northwest Industrial Services filed a motion for 

continuance in order to allow recently associated counsel to adequately prepare for the case.  

At a status conference held on February 12, 2009, Commission Staff and Protestor B&N 

Sanitary Service made no objections to the Applicant’s motion.  All parties also agreed to 

Applicant’s request to supplement its current witness and exhibit lists. 

 

Applicant’s motion for continuance is granted.  The request complies with the requirements 

in WAC 480-07-385 for such requests, and will not prejudice the parties or the Commission.  

The Commission revises the procedural schedule follows: 

 

Supplement witness/exhibit lists (all parties)   March 27, 2009 

      

Evidentiary Hearing       April 16-17, 2009 
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NOTICE OF REVISED HEARING SCHEDULE.  As noted above, the Commission will 

hold the hearing on the merits of this matter, to begin on Thursday, April 16, 2009, at 9:00 

a.m., at the Office of Administrative Hearings, Old City Hall Building, 221 N. Wall 

Street, Suite 540, Spokane, Washington.  The hearing will continue, as necessary, on 

Friday, April 17, 2009, at 9:30 a.m., in the same location. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

ADAM E. TOREM 

Administrative Law Judge 


